
Congratulatory Message to 40th Founding Anniversary 
of Asian Regional Institute of the Juche Idea 

To Pro., Dr. Harish Gupta 

Director General of ARIJI 
 
On the occasion of the 40th founding anniversary of the Asian 

Regional Institute of the Juche Idea, the Juche idea followers in the 
African Continent with the African Regional Committee for the Study 
of the Juche Idea as a center offer sincere congratulation to you, 
secretary general, directors and the Juche idea followers in Asia for 
your all successes registered in disseminating the Juche idea in the 
Asian region. 

Highly appreciating the vitality of the ARIJI, the African Regional 
Committee for the Study of the Juche Idea extends support to the recent 
and future activities of the ARIJI for the perpetuation of the Juche idea 
that was bequeathed by Generalissimos Kim Il Sung and Kim Jong Il 
and is being consolidated in all fields of social life at present in the 
Democratic People’s Republic of Korea thanks to           
Supreme Leader Kim Jong Un. 

Let us all turn out in the efforts for the dissemination and practice 
of the Juche idea so as to further strengthen the peace, development and 
solidarity between the world people in all fields of social life not only 
in Asia but also Africa, Latin America and Europe. 

Happy founding anniversary of the ARIJI. 
 
Prof. Dr. Andre Kalonda Lohekele 
Secretary General,  
on behalf of the African Regional Committee for the Study of the     

Juche Idea 
Kinshasa  
September 2, 2020 


